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25th Sept.

Sir,

I have to direct your

attention to the fact that you

have not yet forwarded to the

Department the Annual Reporte.

called for in Circular letter of

the 17th April east from yourself

and Agenta Lomas, Blenknop

and Enillod.

You will please trans.

mit these reporte without further

dslay as the Superintendent

General is andious to have

all such Reporte placed in

the

J. W. Powell Esq.

Indian Supt.

Victoria B.C.
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